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Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that Bledsoe County Middle School was identified for
Targeted Support and Intervention as required by ESSA and the U.S. Department of
Education during the 2017-18 school year; and will therefore maintain that
designation during the 2021-22 school year.

Our school is working hard with the district and the Tennessee Department of
Education to increase student performance by partnering with Reading Plus, Dream
Box and IXL to accelerate learning for all students. We encourage you to help by
participating in the development and implementation of our school improvement
plan and/or and to encourage your child to read for twenty minutes per day. Please
take advantage of these wonderful partnerships to increase success for all students.
You can access these programs by visiting the school website
(https://bcms.bledsoecountyschools.org).

Sincerely,
Lance Myhan, Ed.D.
Principal
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